
                                                                                                        PRAISES 
 
It has been exactly one year since we have started this deputation/fundraising part of our ministry, thank you for your 
love, prayers, and support over the last 12 months! We are blessed to have you as friends and family in this journey God 
has called us on, to take the Gospel to the people of Cambodia. As we write to you this month, our hearts are brimming 
with excitement and gratitude. WE LEAVE FOR CAMBODIA FOR SUMMER IN 2 WEEKS! The anticipation and joy of this 
imminent journey are overwhelming, and we are incredibly thankful for your prayers and support that have brought us 
to this point. 
 
For the remainder of this month, we are sharing our ministry with churches in our local area before our departure. Over 
the last month, we were incredibly blessed to connect with wonderful people and churches in Indiana, Oklahoma, Texas, 
and Missouri. Each visit has strengthened our network of prayer and ministry partners, and we are profoundly grateful 
for your continued support. 
 
   
                                                                                   PRAYERS & PARTNERSHIP 
 
Health Clinic Initiative 
As we prepare for our summer in Cambodia, we are excited to announce our plans for a basic health clinic to serve the 
local communities. To make this project a reality, we are seeking donations of medicine. If you feel led to contribute, you 
can purchase items through the Amazon Gift Link at the bottom of this paragraph! Then have them sent to New Life 
Baptist Church (Address: 4381 W. 300 N. Wabash, IN. 46992) for the next two weeks until June 21st. Your generosity will 
play a crucial role in providing essential healthcare to those in need and demonstrating the love of Christ in a tangible 
way.    www.amazon.com/registries/gl/guest-view/3I0AKGL4SGCOD 
 
Moving and Setup Needs 
As we embark on this new chapter, we face several one-time setup costs for our permanent move to Cambodia at the 
end of the year. By God's grace, many expenses such as flights and shipping costs have already been covered. However, 
we still have significant needs that we are trusting God to provide for, and we invite you to join us in prayer and 
partnership. The areas where we are seeking donations include: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Your prayers and support are invaluable to us. We have been saving towards these costs, and with you, our ministry 
partners, giving what you can we are confident that God will continue to provide for our needs as we step out in faith. 
As you consider how you and your church might be able to assist, we pray that God will guide and bless your decision.  
 
Thank you, from the depths of our hearts, for your unwavering support, prayers, and generosity. Together, we can make 
a lasting impact for the Kingdom, and we are honored to have you alongside us on this journey. 
 
In Christ,  
The Wright Family - Missionaries to Cambodia 
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